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Tony MUIR
Conservative Party Candidate x
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Dear Resident,
Tony Muir was born and, along with other family, lives in Kidderminster; so he 
has a vested interest in helping to make Kidderminster the best it can be. Tony 
has previously served as a County and District Councillor, as well as serving as 
a board member at Wyre Forest Community Housing group. He also works for a 
locally based facilities management company. 

Since being adopted as the Conservative candidate for the Aggborough & 
Spennells ward, Tony has been working tirelessly on behalf of local residents.

Tony has been out and about in the ward many times, talking to lots of 
local residents who simply feel let down by their local Independent District 
Councillors. They feel that they should be represented by a Councillor who is 
part of a political party as they will be able to have a strong voice and give real 
influence in respect of local matters and important key decisions.

Tony is a strong defender of the Green Belt and fully supports Conservative-
led Wyre Forest District Council’s decision not to remove Spennells Fields from 
the Green belt in the preferred options consultation, as there are better placed 
areas for a large scale strategic release of land. He was exceptionally pleased 
that it was the County Councillor for Spennells and Leader of WFDC, Councillor 
Marcus Hart who proposed that Spennells Fields should not be built upon and 
this was unanimously approved by his Cabinet colleagues.

Tony has also been working very closely with the County Councillor for 
Aggborough, Nathan Desmond and is delighted that it is the Conservatives who 
are tackling congestion on the Hoobrook Island and will engineer a road system 
to make it easier for local residents to use the A449, especially at peak times.

Tony is a committed supporter of bringing a community facility to Spennells. 
With over 2,000 houses and 4,000 plus residents he feels it is essential that the 
redundant changing rooms on Spennells playing fields are demolished and a 
new facility built. He is fully supportive of all of the work done by various people, 
including the Scouts and will do all he can to help if elected. 

Tony wants to work for the entire ward, whether you are a Spennells resident, 
Aggborough resident, Comberton Hill area resident or resident in the Comberton 
Road and Chester Road South area. Your existing 3 Independent Councillors 
all live on Spennells and appear only to be interested in Spennells. Tony is 
interested in representing EVERYONE the length and breadth of the ward. 

Tony’s pledges to the residents of Aggborough & Spennells are: 
	 Pushing for highway resurfacing and repairs 
	 Keeping the area litter free 
	 Championing better bus services 
	 Tackling speeding hot spots 
	 Working hard to ensure the area continues to be a safe place to live 
	 Ensuring the voices of all residents are listened to and acted upon.

Therefore, on Thursday 2nd May please spare just a couple of minutes to vote 
for Tony Muir in order for him to be a strong voice for Aggborough & Spennells.

You have 3 votes and Tony is asking for just 1 of them. Please give him your 
support.

Yours sincerely,
 
Tony Muir

Vote

MUIR
The Aggborough & Spennells Candidate you can TRUST Tel: 01562 823820 

Email: office@wyreforestconservatives.com      
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